The Happy Sheet

December 2015/January 2016
Our family schedules get busy during the holiday season so we are combining the December and January Happy Sheet!
Thanks for your support over the past year and we look forward to a great 2016. One of our most successful excursions ever was in May to the Volvo Ocean race stopover in Newport. To see those boats and the extraordinary sailors up close and at full speed was astounding. We are only including one picture in the Happy Sheet this month: Max’s dream picture being overtaken by Team SCA. 
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In January it will be time to book a trip for 2016. We will probably look at between May and September for the educators in our group (including Brian). Where to go is a challenge. Tahiti too far (and too many $$), Charleston too close, the Great Lakes?, California?, Florida?, Bahamas?, 
BVIs …… ? If you have a dream trip that you would like us to help put together as a club event let us know.

We will do a trip to Charleston at the very least in October. If you want to go earlier let us know approximately when, and we will look at dates and numbers with you.
In the meantime here’s what is happening with the Happy Sails Club on Lake Murray over the next few months.
Snowstorm Trivia

Tuesday, December 8   7:15 pm at the Flying Saucer

Tuesday, January 12   7:15 pm at the Flying Saucer 

A couple of years ago we tried to have a weekday gathering or 2 over the winter. Each time we scheduled it the weather cancelled it. We are going to try again. Bring your friends. Meet at 7:15 as they start promptly at 7:30!

Wilana Pitch Black Star Sail

Friday, December 11   6:30-9:30 pm 

There will be a new moon on the 11th so we will try a cold night pitch black sail for star gazers. Wrap up! Member and guest event.
Wilana Polar Bear Sail
Saturday, January 2   11-4 pm
Get away from the football for a longer sail on Wilana. Pack your hot chocolate or soup and wear your long johns! We’ll see a bit more of the lake than usual. Member and guest event.
End of Your Rope Lunch Sail 

Saturday, January 30   9-5 pm
We will take a couple of capris under the wires and up the creek to the Frayed Knot for lunch. It’s quite a haul so it’ll take all day! There will be buckets on board or a possible bathroom break at the Dreher Island State Park store. Member and guest event.
Let’s Try Racing and Chili Sail
Saturday, February 13   Sail at 1, Chili at 5:30

We have 3 capris that all sail a little differently, but we should be able to apply the Happy Sails Handicap to even things up. This is not a competition, but sailing a course in proximity of other boats is a great way to sharpen sailing skills. We’ll have a pot of hot chili waiting to warm us up after the sailing. Member and guest event.
Tip of the Month: Go Sailing!
It’s not as cold as you think!

